CITY OF WALTHAM MASSACHUSETTS



Clerk, Board of Survey and Planning

November 3, 2022

Joseph W. Vizard, City Clerk 610 Main Street Waltham, MA 02452

RE: Petition-Extension of Prospect Hill Road for the land located at the

easterly end of Prospect Hill Road aka 0 Prospect Hill Road.
Petitioners: Yolanda Antico and Anthony Antico & Rosette

Jacobson- Antico of 70 Charles River, Waltham, MA.

Dear Mr. Vizard:

Please be advised at their meeting of November 2, 2022 the Board unanimously voted to allow the Petitioner to **Withdraw Without Prejudice** the petition for the Extension of Prospect Hill Road.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Michael L. J. Chiasson,

Clerk of the Board of Survey and Planning

Cc: BOSP file- 0 Prospect Hill Road - road extension- 2021/2022

Attorney Phillip B. McCourt, Jr.